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Upcoming Harbor Bridge Project closure to affect Breakwater Avenue
Closure to be in effect for work related to the new Bridge

CORPUS CHRISTI - Beginning Thursday, June 11, through Thursday, June 25, Breakwater Avenue will be
closed between Avenue F and E Causeway Boulevard. The closure is necessary for construction work on
the New Harbor Bridge.

Motorists needing to access the area should use the E Walnut Street detour to W Surfside Boulevard and
follow the signs to Breakwater Avenue. See attached detour map.

Motorists are urged to be aware of the lane closures, to consider using alternate routes, to follow all
traffic control devices, and to slow down in the work zones. All work is weather permitting.

For information about all current and upcoming lane closures related to the Harbor Bridge Project, visit
www.harborbridgeproject.com.
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